

Centennial Elementary School 4707 North Road Circle Pines MN 55014

Blaine City Council 10801 Town Square Drive NE Blaine MN 55449

Dear City Council Members,

On behalf of the Centennial Elementary students, parents and teachers, I am requesting your special consideration for temporary removal of street parking restrictions on Wednesday, September 25, 2013. The rain date is scheduled for Wednesday, October 2, 2013. Our school will be participating in an all-school "walk-a-thon" to raise money for our school. We will walk on the Centennial High School track. Many parents would like to come and observe this event and need street parking.

I am requesting your approval for parking on 103rd Lane NE/National Streets on Wednesday, September 25th from 1:30-3:30 p.m, and Wednesday October 2nd, in case of rain on the 25th Your support of this request will be greatly appreciated by our school community. I look forward to hearing your response on this request.

Respectfully,

Kathy Kaiser Principal

Centennial Elementary School

Athler Stairer

Kathy Kaiser, Principal

2

FAX: 763-792-5350